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Welifleet Council on Aging FEB 05 2001
Minutes of Board Meeting OWN CLERK
Monday, November 27, 2000

Present: Adele Anderson, Faith Driggs, Russell Hoit, Priscilla Jenkins, Betty Kimball,
Arno Masters, Steve Pechonis, Jacqui Wildes, Director

Absent: Cal Anderson, Frank Corbin

Betty Kimball, Chair, called the meeting to order at 9:55 am. The minutes from October
23" meeting were accepted with a minor correction—I .angwood Room was corrected to
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say “Long Pond” room. Adele Anderson made motion to accept min
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Treasurer, Stan Macie, read report with Priscilla Jenkins making motion to accept—All
Avyes.

Discussion on goals various members had talked about at last meeting ensued. Steve
Pechonis’s goal to get an electrician to look into various problems (electrical) at the
Center and correct them is in the works. Also Building Inspector will get entrances

and Exit areas upgraded for safety. Another goal to get all houses and businesses
numbered not done yet, but Jacqui will contact Alan Hight on this—members of Board
will assist getting unnumbered places recognized and hopefully numbered. The need for
more volunteers is an ongoing problem.

Jacqui has a woman (clinical social worker) coming to the center in January to do a
presentation on Elders concerns. The first “coffee” was held this past week with about
ten people in attendance.

Selectmen had a meeting with Alice Boyd recently and were told there is a grant of
$800,000 available in Federal Funds for a Senior Center. Friends of COA have agreed to
make available $30,000 from funds for architectural studies. A Building Needs
Committee being set up now. Many concerns to be addressed, including a title search on
the land. At the Selectmen’s Meeting on Dec. 5 some of these issues will be on the
agenda. Members are urged to attend.

Iris has recovered from her injuries due to a fall and Thursday luncheons are on. Tt was
suggested a card be sent to her.

Meeting adjourned at 10:50 A M. with a motion from Steve Pechonis and a second from
Adele Anderson.

No COA meeting in December—next meeting will be on Monday, January 22, 2001,

Respectfully submitted,
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Priscilla ins
Acting Secretary



